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Give it a Go, Respectful, Empowered, Attitude, Thinking 

Principal Chat 
Velkommen / Kia Ora Koutou / Welcome    

Our newsletter is early this week as I forgot to mention some important notices for the week. 

Due to lockdown our whole term has been changed in terms of teacher planning and activities. We 

have  decided to bring Settlers Day forward a week and we will be doing activities around this during 

the week.  Our school’s Settlers Day will be on Thursday, as in Level Two we cannot have  parent 

helpers in the school so we will need help from our wonderful Teacher Aides who do not work on a 

Friday.  I know this is short notice but please think about what your child could wear on Thursday for our traditional 

Settlers Day activity day. This is a great time to share with the students how your family came to live in Norsewood. 

Congratulations to Aron Smyth who made it into the Dannevirke Ross Shield Team. The tournament this year is be-

ing held in Hasting during the first week of the holidays.  I know Aron was training hard to make it and his hard work 

had paid off. 

A big Norsewood welcome to our new entrants that have started this term—Noelle Purdy, Te Atārangi and Ngākita 

Te Hau, and Joe Drysdale who just started today. 

Year 7/8’s are starting to fundraise for their Senior Camp next term.  For this we are starting sausage sizzles on a 

Friday.  Please have your sausage order back by Wednesday of each week so we can cater correctly.  If your child 

has dietary requirements, please let Margaret know. 

I’m increasing concerned about the lunches or lack of lunches coming to school, especially in the senior room. It is 

important that our have fuel to keep them going through the day. Please check your child’s lunchbox  before they 

come to school.  

Book Fair is still on.  Please make time to come and visit the staffroom and browse the lovely books available.  

School Support is also still selling our belated Father’s Day Raffle tickets.  We should be receiving our school photo 

codes this week.  We will send a code home so you can go online and have a look through the photos. 

Rangitoto Day is at Takapau School this year on the 20th October.  We will let you know when entry forms are out.  

As this is straight after the holidays our School Pet Day will be held the week after on Thursday 28th October.  Please 

mark this in your calendar. 

We are noticing that some students are coming to school very early.  Teachers are very busy early in the morning 

and we do have morning staff meetings therefore we cannot supervise your children before 8.30am.  Please do not 

drop them off before this time unless you have a  prior arrangement with the school 

Unfortunately, there is a lot of unnamed or mislabelled uniform around the school at the moment that is proving 

hard to find owners for.  Uniform is expensive so please make sure it is named and check it comes home at night. 

We continue to navigate our way through the Level Two lockdown and students have been 

amazing in the way they have adapted to everything.  Please remember to send a drink 

bottle with your children as water fountains are closed. 

Ka kite ano   
Angela McQuarrie 

Principal  

WHANAU  



A few photos from this morningôs walk to the cemetery 

where the children did some etchings from some of the 

early settlerôs graves 

 

GOAL 3 
GREAT COMMUNITY 

Our community is engaged with, to 

form a strong learning partnership 

with a strong emphasis on Equity & 

Excellence and Wellbeing & Achieve-

ABSENTEES 

Please notify the office of your childõs  absence, either by phoning the  

office on 3740870, texting 021 0885 9015 or use the òabsenceó function on 

Skool Loop. 

 

REMINDERS 

Ý Please check your childôs lunch box 

to ensure they have packed enough 

food for the day. 

Ý Sausage sizzle at school this        

Fridayða fundraiser for camp. 

Please have order forms back by 

Wednesday 

Ý BOOK FAIR is open again till the 

end of next week. This is set up in the 

school staff room and will be open 

during school hours. Please sign in, 

use hand santiliser provided and   

remember your social distancing. 

Ý School Support Groups Fatherôs Day 

raffleðPlease continue to sell these 

till the end of term when it will be 

drawn.  Spare tickets are available 

from the office. 

Ý YUMMY APPLE stickers are due in 

at the end of this term. Please keep 

sending them into the office as we 

get some cool new sports equipment 

from these. 

Ý Please check all your childrenôs 

clothes are named correctly. 

Ý Please do not drop tamariki  off 

before 8.30am 

Ý SCHOOL CATTLE SCHEME: Just a 

reminder if you have a calf, can rear 

a calf or graze an animal for the 

school cattle scheme Michelle would 

love to hear from you. This is a great 

way of raising funds for our school. 

Michelle can be contacted on 027 

201620 

Ý We are still looking for people to 

come and join our school committee 

for our 150 year celebrations. 

Ý We would also like to hear from any 

keen gardeners who would like to 

help with our school gardens.  

Ý Please contact the office if you are 

able to help with the above. 

 

 


